
P.E. KIT VOUCHERS
Complimentary PE kit vouchers can be

picked up from the office until Thursday
18th July. Lisa’s Schoolwear have said PE

kits are available now in store.

Your voucher will entitle you to a free:
·      Navy blue logo jacket

·      Navy blue jogging bottoms
·      White cotton logo t-shirt

All we ask of parents/carers is for you to
purchase the burgundy school shorts. 

PE kits from Lisa’s Schoolwear by Friday
13th September at the very latest.
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Y1, Y2 & Y6 END OF YEAR CLASS TRIPS

Y1 have enjoyed their end of year trip to Smithills
Farm this week whilst Y6 visited Chester Zoo and Y2
enjoyed a jaunt to Bubbles Soft Play & New Brighton

beach.

The children had a wonderful time and staff
reported their impeccable behaviour and manners,

always making us so proud. 

Thank you so much to all of our parents & carers
who supported our trips. Without you, we couldn’t

make such wonderful experiences happen.

Y3 & Y4 are looking forward to their trip to
Bewilderwood on Monday 1st July.
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WHAT A SUMMER FAIR!
Thank you to everybody who attended

and enjoyed our Summer Fair on
Friday. It was a huge success with lots
of happy faces! Thank you to all of the

staff for their hard work and effort
that goes into hosting such events

which are fun for all of the community. 

Thank you to all of our stall holders,
Falconry UK, Pony Parties North West,
Glass Slipper Entertainment, Mascot

Eddies, Fuego Bar & BBQ and Cubbins
Attractions who made our event the

huge success it was. 

FAMILY YOGA SESSIONS
There are still spaces available for our family yoga sessions with Lindsey, taking
place 1-2pm on 13rd July & 10th July. 

Feedback from the last sessions were excellent with both parents and children
loving the time together to relax.

Please sign up on parent booking and book spaces for you and your child.

WELLBEING COFFEE MORNING - 27 JUNE 
On Wednesday 27th June, we have Lindsey Bligh joining us for our wellbeing
coffee morning.

Lindsey will be demonstrating and talking about how yoga and mindfulness
can be used at home. We look forward to you joining us to find out more
about how you can support your children’s wellbeing.
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JUNIOR DUKES AWARDS - LAUNCHING SEPTEMBER
We are thrilled to have invested in the Junior Dukes award for all of our

children in Reception - Y6, launching in September. Junior Dukes is an award
scheme inspired by the Duke of Edinburgh Award and aimed at primary
pupils that encourages the development of valuable life skills. Parents &

carers will be invited to workshops with their children. Watch this space....



OPAL PARENT PLAY AFTERNOON #2 - THURS 4TH JULY
After our successful OPAL parent play
afternoon on Thurs 6th June, we are

excited to host our second event.

It will take place on Thurs 4th July at
1.30pm. Come and enjoy an afternoon of

fun in the sun, with your children.

In our next OPAL newsletter, we will be
sharing our upcoming phased works for

play at Roby Park. We have exciting
developments coming over the Summer

and Autumn term.

SCHOOL DOGS UPDATE
This half term and the Summer holidays will

be spent habituating the dogs so they are used
to our school environment. The plan is to
gradually increase exposure to both the

school, children and staff to ensure the dogs
are happy and content.

Universal consent forms will be sent home to
all children and any children who will be

involved in interventions with the dogs, will
have individual consent forms sent home in

the Autumn term. 

Keep an eye out on Class Charts for more
updates and information.
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CAREERS WEEK
This week is our annual careers week. Classes
will experience a diverse range of visitors who

will come and share with them their career
journeys and barriers they have overcome, as

well as undertaking activities planned by
them.

Check out our socials for updates throughout
the week.



ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR THE WEEK
COMMENCING 17.6.24 
YN - 91% and 0 lates.
YR - 90.3% and 6 lates = 104 mins.
Y1 - 90.7% and 4 lates = 29 mins.
Y2 - 98% and 4 lates =  49 mins.
Y3 - 91.5% and 12 lates = 219 mins.
Y4 - 97.3% and 4 lates = 37 mins.
Y5 - 96.3% and 4 lates = 36 mins.
Y6 - 95.2% and 2 lates = 18 mins.

These dates
are subject to

change.

Please keep an
eye on Class

Charts for any
updates. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

CONTACT DETAILS
If your contact details change at any time, please inform the office. It is
important we can contact you in case of emergencies. We must have
TWO emergency contacts per pupil.

Whole school attendance for the week was
93.8% due to huge improvements in KS2. 

There were 492 minutes of lost learning for 29
children. Parents/carers please be punctual so
your children don’t fall behind because they are
late. Gates open at 8.40am and learning starts

at 8.45am.
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